
No one should have to worry about getting hit by a stray bullet while barbecuing in their backyard or getting 
carjacked while visiting a friend.  Hi, I’m Peggy Bennett, your local state representative.  Supporting law 
enforcement and our police officers is extremely important to me. This includes properly funded police 
departments, meaningful law enforcement training, and holding criminals accountable for bad behavior. Please 
vote Peggy Bennett on November 8th to make our communities safe!
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